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The Poster Presentation 

Competition on the theme "Clean Energy 

for All" was organized by the committee 

“Clean Energy for All” under G20, 

Department of Renewable Energy 

Engineering, College of Agricultural 

Engineering and Technology. The event 

aimed to promote and encourage 

innovative ideas and research in the field 

of clean energy and its significance in 

achieving sustainable development and 

accessibility for all. 

 

The competition brought together 5 

enthusiastic students from the College of 

Agricultural Engineering and Technology, 

Godhra. Each participant was given the 

opportunity to create and present a 

visually appealing poster showcasing their 

research and ideas related to various clean 

energy sources, and more specifically 

related to the Waste to Wealth concept. The 

event provided a platform for the students 

to demonstrate their knowledge, creativity, 

and commitment to contributing to a 

greener and more sustainable future. 

 

Dr. D.K. Vyas, the Convener of the event, 

delivered a welcome address, highlighting 

the importance of clean energy and its role 

in addressing global energy challenges 

under the G20 theme. 

 

Each student participant presented their 

ideas through their well-designed posters. 

The presentations were open to the 

audience. 

 

The Poster Presentation Competition, 

organized under the G20 theme "Clean 

Energy for All," proved to be an impactful 

event. The creative ideas and dedication of 

the participants showcased the potential of 

clean energy adaptions in contributing to a 

more sustainable and inclusive future. The 

Department of Renewable Energy 

Engineering is proud of the student's 

enthusiasm and looks forward to more 

such initiatives to foster innovation and 

awareness in clean energy for a better 

world. 

 

Er.J.Sravankumar, the co-convener 

extended special thanks to the participants 

for their active involvement and valuable 

contributions to the poster presentations. 

The event would not have been possible 

without the support and encouragement of 

the College of Agricultural Engineering 

and Technology and the G20 theme "Clean 

Energy for All." 
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